
PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL
HOWA MACHINERY, LTD. MODEL 1500, STAINLESS STEEL RIFLES
Howa Machinery. Ltd. is performing a Product Recall of Howa Model 1500 Stainless Steel Rifles that were manufactured between November 2009 and September 2011 and sold through licensed gun dealers throughout Australia between December 2009 and the present.   The recall does not apply to any other model of Howa M1500 rifles. 
In order to determine if your rifle is affected by this recall, please check the serial number on your rifle and refer to the Serial Number List located at www.regcen.com\m1500ss, or call the Howa Registration Center toll free at 1800 688 947.
.  
Issue: Some M1500 Stainless Steel Rifles have less tightening torque of the barrel nut than is required by Howa’s manufacturing specifications.

Hazard: Use of the rifle with a loosened barrel nut may lead to a failure in a discharge situation, or it may lead to personal injury.

What to do: IF YOU OWN A M1500 STAINLESS STEEL RIFLE WITH A SERIAL NUMBER THAT INCLUDES IT IN THIS RECALL, STOP USING THE RIFLE IMMEDIATELY AND CONTACT THE HOWA REPAIR CENTRE TO ARRANGE FOR IT TO BE INSPECTED AND, IF NECESSARY, REPAIRED.  Do not use your rifle until it has been inspected and, if necessary, repaired by the Howa Repair Center.
Contact details: Please contact 1800 688 947 or e-mail howa1500@osaaustralia.com
Howa Machinery Ltd. apologizes for any inconvenience to its customers resulting from this recall, but it is important that owners of affected rifles take advantage of this free recall and do not use an affected rifle before it has been inspected and repaired.  All work will be done at no charge.
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